
 

 

 

Friday, April 3, 2020 

 

Sixth Form Offer 2020 Update  

 

Dear applicant,  

Thank you for your application to the Emmbrook Sixth Form for study commencing in 

September 2020.  At this time of uncertainty, we understand that you are anxious about 

what is going to happen with your GCSEs, and about your place in Sixth Form in September.  

Although the situation is still developing from day to day, we would like to give you as much 

reassurance as we can. 

First, we would like to reassure you that progression from year 11 to Sixth Form will go 

ahead as planned and we look forward to working with you as our new year 12 come 

September.  As you are aware, we are currently awaiting final confirmation from the 

government around how the final GCSE grades are going to be calculated but we are 

optimistic that all learners will be treated fairly and we can move forward with Sixth Form 

enrolment as planned. 

Second, we would like to reassure you that all learners who applied to the Emmbrook Sixth 

Form will have a place reserved in the Sixth Form from September 2020.  This place is still 

conditional on the learners being suitable for A level study and we will be working with 

curriculum areas, as well as taking into account the outcome of the results process, to 

ensure that all learners are treated fairly and are able to pursue their chosen progression 

pathway.  We will be send out more specific details in the near future once we have a 

clearer picture around the allocation of GCSE results. 

Please be assured that we are doing everything we can to ensure that your long-term 

education is not affected, and that you are able to start your A-Level studies as planned in 

September.   

Please do get in touch if you have any questions and in the meantime, stay safe. 

Kind regards, 

David Constable 

Mr Constable 

Sixth Form Lead 

The Emmbrook School 

 


